
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Enclosed, for your further attention, please find addendum no.1 to RFQ 
issued in respect of the above-mentioned tenders. 
Please note that there will be site inspection for the above mentioned RFQ 
on the 29th November 2010, 8:00 am at No. 1 Station Street Millsite 
Krugersdorp, and drive to the substations approximately 350 km away from 

Millsite .The closing date of the above-mentioned tender has been extended 
to the 07 December 2010 and everything stays the same only the closing date 
changes. 
 
When submitting your tender to the Chairman, Transnet Freight Rail 
Acquisition Council, Johannesburg, endorsement should be made thereon 
that the aforementioned addendum has been taken into consideration in 
framing your tender. 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned addendum. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Beverley Ramaru 
Senior Buyer 
Supply Chain Services 
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Beverley Ramaru 
Supply Chain Services   
3rd Floor Table 117 
Inyanda 2 Parktown 
Tel:      011-584 0611 
Fax:     011-774 9841 
E-mail: beverley.ramaru@transnet.net 
 
Date: 19 November 2010 
 
CRAC-KGG-6900 

 
Dear Sir /Madam 
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